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John and I just wanted to send a short message to 
all the Big Bear Lake Antique Car Club members, 

who, for the past five years, have helped us preserve 
the history of the club!

Thanks for all of your car stories, pictures, and 
articles of events we weren’t able to attend.

We’ve had so much fun, hanging out with all of you, 
and every event is special in it’s own way!

Rear View Mirror was created for the web site, just to 
bring a fraction of the past, into the present!

Now, the present history is here on our web site!
Every Newsletter since we went on line in 2008 is in 

the Newsletter Archives!  You can browse, and choose 
any month to see what we were up to!

We’d like to say thanks to Creta DeVault-Ford, for 
taking the Classic Lines Editor position this year!

Terry Ford will help Creta too!
Their Newsletters will now continue the history of 

BBLACC

Later!  John & Carole Renner


